
Nathan Stringer - Exibition of EA for Young to Wagga Wagg Looping Pipeline Stage 2 

  
On behalf of Chief Superintendant Ken Hall, I wish to advise that the NSW Rural Fire Service has no issues to raise in 

regard to the proposed project. 

  

Regards 
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Regional Operational Services Manager 

Region South 

  
Ph     4475 1300 

Fax    4472 4401 

Mob 0428 168 647 

  
PREPARE  ACT  SURVIVE 

  

  

 
RFS Disclaimer: 
This email message is intended only for the addressee(s) and contains information which may be confidential. 
If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and delete this email and any copies or links to 
this email completely and immediately from your system. Views expressed in this message are those of the 
individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of the NSW Rural Fire Service. 

From:    John Parker <John.Parker@rfs.nsw.gov.au>
To:    "Jahangir.alam@planning.nsw.gov.au" <Jahangir.alam@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    17/08/2012 10:34 AM
Subject:   Exibition of EA for Young to Wagga Wagg Looping Pipeline Stage 2
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